
WRITE-WAY Prison Ministries, Inc. 
 

     N   E   W   S   L   E   T   T   E   R  
        

Dear Friends,                                               July 2010: Vol. 28, No. 07 
 

 

MEMORIAL GIFTS 

 
 

“If anyone serves Me, him My Father will honor.”   

John 12:26 
 

Thank you for your many kind responses to honor 

Ralph‟s life and dedication to this ministry. Below 

we list those who have sent gifts as of August 19. 
 

Mike & Janie Davis        Gordon & Esther Robinson 

Robert & Joan Juday        William & Joann Croley 

Garland Bible Chapel        Cliff & Flora Adams 

Howard & Jeanne Hendricks Earnest& Virginia Beasley 

Alan & Judith Wharry         Donald & Glenna Albertson 

Nell Wilson          Mrs. E.M. Sonnenburg 

Rodger Turley          Audrey Fullerton 

Don & Paula Cabeen         Volunteers of Branch 002 

Frank & Hilda Fernandez       Donald & Annette Johnson 

Tommy & Nancy Messer       Feiker Family Loving Trust 

Ruth  McKinney         Shirley Stone  

  

 

 

TESTIMONIES 

 

OVER 20 YEARS⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭  

 

“First of all I would to thank you for ministering to 

me for over 20 years. As I prayed for you it occurred 

to me that God uses people to bless people. So I 

wanted to write a personal thank you aside from my 

lessons.  Thank you.  You have all been an encou-

ragement for me.”  Jimmie 

 

CHURCH ON THE REC YARD⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭ 

 

“A friend and I conduct our church on the recreation 

yard trying to bring other prisoners to the Body of 

Christ.  We have no church here; the so-called chap-

lain is a non-believer, so we do it ourselves, to stay 

strong in the Body of our Lord.  I use these same Bi-

ble studies to teach our other believers.”  Unknown 

THE DARKEST HOURS⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭ 

 

“This is my final study with you while being incarce-

rated.  I will be released on July 19
th

.  Please send my 

graded exam booklet to my new address as I wish to 

continue the courses until I complete all of them.  

God bless all of you at Write-Way for seeing me 

through the darkest hours of my life while I have 

been locked away for these past three years. You will 

never know fully what your ministry has meant to 

me.”     Unknown 

 

SEND ME ALL YOU CAN⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭  

 

“I am writing with a desire to take your Bible 

courses.  I have run into this address numerous times 

in my quest for good Bible study courses, so I feel 

like God has led me in this direction.  It has now been 

about five months since I gave my life to Christ.  And 

I have yet to put the Bible down! I‟ve read through it 

once in a real hurry.  After I finished I sat down and 

thought about it and tried to remember verses like 

you always hear the preachers do.  And I couldn‟t 

quote squat! 

 

“Needless to say, I‟ve now devised a plan of action 

on coming to know my Lord better! I find I love the 

Lord more and more with every reading. He reveals 

so much to me every time I read. I just stand in awe 

of His greatness!  I am in need of some good Bible 

studies.  Please send me all you can!”  Sammie 

 

A BETTER PLAN FOR MY LIFE⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭ 

 

“I enjoyed this study. It has shown me how to deal 

with my coming freedom (Nov 2010).  I‟m 50 years 

old and I‟ve spent the last 16 years in prison.  It will 

be a shock for me outside.  There are a lot of things I 

will have to relearn. I‟ve signed up for the „Gang re-

nouncement and disassociation‟ program (GRAD). I 

know that Jesus has a better plan for my life. I‟m 

looking forward to going to church and showing that 

Christ can and does change men.”   Steven 

 

 



CHANGED MY LIFE⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭ 

 

“I received a notice from your ministry which in-

formed me that I only had one more course to finish 

your curriculum. I want to say how very much I have 

enjoyed your studies.  I often pass your course book-

lets on to others so they can learn and grow in our 

Father‟s Word.  There is an enormous amount of 

wisdom and encouragement in your studies, and I 

thank God for your ministry and for the generous 

people who support it and for the authors who took 

the time to write your courses.  You have changed 

my life in so many ways. Thank you!”   Kassandra 

 

DAILY IN BIBLE STUDY⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭ 

 

“I wanted to write and let you know that I received 

the book of Romans study this week and I am still 

working on the book of John. Thank you all so very 

much for your studies and prayers.  I‟ve been spend-

ing more and more time daily in Bible study and 

prayer.  I started out setting aside special time every 

Sunday. Now I‟m starting every day with Bible 

study.  I feel the love of God in my heart like I have 

never felt before.  Praise God!”   Gilford 

 

JESUS LOVES US⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭⁭ 

 

“Please forgive me for taking so long in returning my 

lesson.  I felt your concern for me.  Your ministry has 

taught me so much.  I see how Jesus loves us though 

we may avoid Him for some time.  My salvation is in 

God‟s hands.”    Santos 

 

THANK YOU FOR THIS OPPORTUNITY⁭⁭⁭ 

 

“Praise the Lord!!  This student wrote that he ac-

cepted the Lord during this study, The Greatest Man 

Alive. We are so excited and thankful.  We thank you 

for this opportunity to be graders.  We are inspired by 

the students‟ insight and enthusiasm for spiritual 

things.  It is a blessing in our lives.” 

Counselors Curtis and Beverly 

 

Why not call or write/email us if you would also like 

to be blessed in counseling inmates in their Bible stu-

dies. You can work from home at your own pace 

through one of our Branch groups scattered about 

the state. Perhaps your church missions group would 

like to do this as a project. God will indeed bless you!  

REPORT FOR JULY 

 

 Institutions Served       353 

  Enrolled Students                7,859 

  New Enrollees        919 

  Professions of Faith                       56 

  Course Booklets Mailed             8,697    

  Course Exams Completed   5,546 
 

Student Achievements Reached This Month: 

      36  Course Units Completed:        20 Students 

      48  Course Units Completed:        17 Students 
 

                Operational Finances Summary: 
 

July Donations:                           $     8,294.44 

July Expenses:                                 14,145.49   

 Postage:         $  6,889.42 

 Courses:             1,792.96   

      Admin/Misc   4,222.19      

      Deficit:                                       $   -5,851.05 

 

Contact information: 
P.O. Box 461582, Garland, TX. 75046-1582 

Phone (972) 840-9798,  Fax (972) 864-9692 

Email: writewaypm@verizon.net 
 

 

Government employees in Texas may make designated work 

place payroll deductions through Local Independent Chari-

ties of Texas (LIC) at www.lic.org 
 

Our annual certified CPA audit is available upon request. 

WPM Statement of Faith is available upon request. 
 

Write-Way Prison Ministries, Inc. is a non-profit organization 

tax exempt under IRS Code 501(c)(3), ID No. 75-1848459. 

Write-Way Prison Ministries, Inc. has received grants from Ex-

xon-Mobil, Interstate Batteries, Stewards Ministries, and The 

Dallas Foundation. 
 

Board of Trustees:  Rodger Turley, VP;  Wes Jones, Treasurer; 

Joyce Jones, Secretary;  John D. Coffey; Chap. Alfred A. Gib-

bons; Don Johnson; Dave Verinder, Esther Robinson, Delwin 

Rettig  
 

Board of Reference: Gordon Haresign, Educator; Dr. Howard 

Hendricks, Prof. Christian Education, Dallas Theological Semi-

nary; Daniel Smith, Chancellor, Emmaus Bible College 

 

 

Visit us or donate online: 

www.writewaypm.org 
Send us your email address to receive do-

nor receipts and this monthly newsletter 

electronically. 
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http://www.lic.org/
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